
Dr. B. Leland Baker is the author of “Tea Party Revival: 
The Conscience of a Conservative Reborn - The Tea 
Party Revolt Against Unconstrained Spending and 
Growth of the Federal Government.”   Dr. B’s book, 
Tea Party Revival, arms its readers with the information 
they need to cut through the obfuscation of current 
events and constitutional principles by the main stream media and by the 
government itself.  In his concise and engaging book, Dr. B shines a clear 
light on the false promises, fi scal mismanagement and enraging habits 
of the federal government; and, more importantly, he lays out the steps 
necessary to salvage the original ideals of our country’s founding fathers.

Dr. B’s book is not for the faint-hearted.  It will infuriate socialists, 
progressives, and RINOs, while earning accolades from fi scal 
conservatives, who advocate the U.S. Constitution as a contract 
between the governed and governing.  As the Tea Party movement 
continues to gain momentum, Tea Party Revival  provides a level headed 
outline of how true constitutional compliance will lead to a smaller, more 
limited government, which will result in lower spending, lower taxes, 
and greater political and economic freedom for American citizens.

Dr. B entered the United States Army in 1974, and he was commissioned as 
an offi cer following graduation from the United States Military Academy 
at West Point in 1978. Dr. B served in Europe, Asia, and the Middle East 
for 26 years on active duty and is a board-selected Joint Specialty 
Offi cer and military strategist. Dr. B also served for over two years with the 
American Embassy in Kuwait. His military oath to support and defend the 
U.S. Constitution against all enemies foreign and domestic, and travels to 
over 30 countries contributed to his life-long study of the inter-relationships 
among individual freedom, government control, and economics.

In addition to his extensive experience, his Doctorate in Management 
makes him  well-equipped to elucidate the cancerous growth of the 
federal government, the big government schemes that only fl eece the 
taxpayer, and the so-called “expansion” of rights that in truth only leads to 
more layers of bureaucracy, higher costs, and lower effi ciency.  Dr. B is a 
Professor of Management and Homeland Security at a private university.

Dr. B is a dynamic speaker. His presentation is entitled ““US Government 
Bankruptcy - Facts for citizens who don’t have fi nance degrees.” 

February 2011

Luncheon / Meeting  
February 3, 2011

Hee Hing 
11:00 A.M. Social Hour                
11:30 A.M. Meeting
12:00 Noon Lunch
12:30 P.M.  Speaker

Cost $23

Menu
Chinese Chicken Salad
Honey Walnut Shrimp

Beef w/Asparagus
Hong Kong Crispy Chicken

Hee Hing Special Cake 
Noodles

Braised Tofu & Vegetables
Almond Cookies

Rice & Tea

Reservations/Cancellations
Cindy Vaillancourt

(703) 597-6004
CC.Vaillancourt@gmail.com

Or
www.oahuleague.homestead.

com

Reservations/Cancellations 
must be made by 

January 31. We are 
committed to pay for all 
lunches reserved, so  No 

Shows will be charged for 
their lunch.  Please - no 

walk-ins.  

Oahu League of Republican Women Membership Application

Date_________    Birthday  Month _____  Day _____
Name_______________________________________
Address_____________________________________
City_______________________  Zip_____________
Telephone___________________ Fax ____________
E-mail Address________________________________
Dues  $20.00 Yearly  $200.00 Lifetime

Oahu League of Republican Women
725 Kapiolani Blvd. C-105
Honolulu  HI  96813

Mail your check to:

Oahu League of 
Republican Women

#C-105
725 Kapiolani Blvd. 
Honolulu  HI  96813

Or bring it to our next meeting

See the current caucus calendar by 
going to
 http://www.gophawaii.com/
site/c.5oJFLWPvFdJWG/
b.6452657/k.1972/2011_Caucus_
Calendar.htm
 OR

Call GOP Headquarters at 593-8180.

Save the date Lincoln Day Dinner
February 18, 2011
Hilton Hawaiian Village, Coral Ballroom - Tickts $150
Call Carol Thomas or Helen Kekuna for seating at OLRW table

O.L.R.W. Newsletter
Oahu League of Republican Women  

Adrienne King, President • 808-396-1814 • adrienne@kingandking.com
Julie Schroeder, Editor • 808-292-1236 • olrwnewsletter@gmail.com

GET WELL 
WISHES 

To any of our 
members that 
are under the 

weather.

p y gg

Guest Speaker
Dr. B. Leland Baker

Happy Valentine’s Day

Plan your PAC gifts for the 
NEW YEAR

If each OLRW member gave only $5.00 per month 
our 
PAC fund would increase at a rate of $1000 per 
month. We could make a real difference in the 
campaigns of deserving candidates with that kind 
of money.

This is only $120 over a two year period.  We helped 
more candidate than ever before during the last 
election, but we would loke to do more.  If everyone 
makes it a goal to average $5 per month we could 
give thousands of dollars to deserving candidates 
instead of only a couple hundred.

Go to our website to give using a credit card or send 
a check to our headquarters address.

Our thoughts 
are with Angie 
Stephen as she 

recuperates 
from a recent 

illness.



February Luncheon Highlights:

The featured speaker for the February meeting of the Oahu League 
of Republican Women, Thursday February 3rd, 11:30am at Hee Hing 
Restaurant on Kapahulu Ave. will  be Dr. B. Leland Baker, author of “Tea 
Party Revival: The Conscience of a Conservative Reborn - The Tea Party 
Revolt Against Unconstrained Spending and Growth of the Federal 
Government.”  

Dr. Baker, Professor of Management and Homeland Security at Colorado 
Technical University, is a nationally known speaker at Tea Party rallies. He 
will give a power point presentation on: “US Government Bankruptcy - 
Facts for Citizens Who Don’t Have Finance Degrees.”  
Dr. Baker’s message of adherence to the Constitution, is viewed as 
radical to Big Government politicians, but is considered common sense 
to members of the Tea Party movement. He argues for the value and 
importance of constitutional principles--freedom, foremost among them--
in contemporary political life. He explains how constitutional compliance 
leads to smaller, limited government, which results in lower spending, 
lower taxes and greater freedom for all Americans. He explains how over-
spending has placed our children and grandchildren in fi scal bondage 
for the next century and answers “How did it come to this?”  

Dr. Baker entered the United States Army in 1974, and was commissioned 
as an offi cer following graduation from the United States Military 
Academy at West Point in 1978.  He served in Europe, Asia, and the 
Middle East for 26 years on active duty and is a board-selected Joint 
Specialty Offi cer and military strategist. Dr. Baker also served for over 
two years with the American Embassy in Kuwait. His military oath to 
support and defend the U.S. Constitution and his travels to over 30 
countries contributed to his life-long study of the inter-relationships among 
individual freedom, government control, and economics.
 
In addition to his extensive experience, his Doctorate in Management 
makes him well-equipped to elucidate the cancerous growth of the 
federal government, the big government schemes that only fl eece the 
taxpayer, and the so-called “expansion” of rights that in truth only leads 
to more layers of bureaucracy, higher costs, and lower effi ciency.  

Dr. Baker’s book, Tea Party Revival, 5 stars on Amazon, arms its readers 
with the information they need to cut through the obfuscation of current 
events and constitutional principles by the main stream media and 
by the government itself.  In his concise and engaging book, Dr. Baker 
shines a clear light on the false promises, fi scal mismanagement and 
enraging habits of the federal government; and, more importantly, 
he lays out the steps necessary to salvage the original ideals of our 
country’s founding fathers. It is written at a defi ning moment in history: 
the end of the United States’ Superpower status due to America’s 
experiments with Big Government growth, unconstrained spending, and 
disregard for the Constitution. As the Tea Party movement continues to 
gain momentum, Tea Party Revival  provides a level headed outline of 
how true constitutional compliance will lead to a smaller, more limited 
government, which will result in lower spending, lower taxes, and greater 
political and economic freedom for American citizens.
 
Dr. Baker will have copies available for purchase. 

Mahalo 
to the following members for their work January 19th on the mailings for the 

Lincoln Day Dinner
Kari Akini, Edna Fujiwara, Ione Gumpfer, Gladys Hayes, Jeri Jeffryes, 

Gail Kanagusuku, Helen & George Kekuna, Pat Lohr, Carol Thomas, 

and Helene Webster.

 The Pres Says...
h f t d

Happy Birthday
February Babies 

HAU’OLI  LA HANAU
Carole Kaapu     Feb 2 
Barbara Lohr     Feb 2
Shannon Michaelson  Feb 2
Dorothy Grandinetti    Feb 3
Julia Allen          Feb 4
Gwen Honjo          Feb 5
Yukie Johnson          Feb 5
Sylvia Lewis          Feb 12

Rose Lum Tam Hoy   Feb 18
Suk Moses    Feb 18
Kay Tompkins    Feb 19
Reta Maag    Feb 19
Alice Hakikawa    Feb 20
Nominique Merrill   Feb 23
Theone Vredenburg  Feb 26
Lynne Meyer    Feb 28

This year we will experience 4 unusual dates.... 1/1/11, 1/11/11, 
11/1/11, 11/11/11 ....

 NOW go figure this out.... take the last 2 digits 
of the year you were born plus the age you will be this year and it WILL 
EQUAL TO 111.......

If it doesn't quite, you might not be using the age you will be this year. 

Kung Hee Fat Choy!
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